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Applicants are being sought for an open seat on the Northwest Oregon Housing Authority Board
of Commissioners.

The Northwest Oregon Housing Authority owns and manages housing for low- and moderate-
income people and administers various federal housing assistance programs in Clatsop,
Columbia, and Tillamook counties. The board normally meets once a month, the location rotates
among the counties.

The open seat is for a four-year term representing Clatsop County.

To apply, go to the online sign-up form here or contact the Clatsop County Manager’s Office at
800 Exchange St., Suite 410, Astoria, OR 97103, (503) 325-1000. 
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